Holy Archbishopric of Cyprus

ANNOUNCEMENT 

His Beatitude the Archbishop of Cyprus Chrysostomos II will host a press conference on Friday, September 30, 2011 at 10.30 am, at the Byzantine Museum of Archbishop Makarios III Foundation, on the occasion of the announcement of the return to Cyprus of the St. Themonianos (Euphimianos) frescoes by the Menil Foundation in Houston, Texas U.S.A.


The press conference will also be attended by the representatives of all the competent authorities of the Republic of Cyprus, who worked in cooperation with the Church of Cyprus and helped for the return of the frescoes.
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